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As part of our ongoing Carradale Substation Project, 
we will soon be assembling the first transformer 
on site. The delivery of the transformer will mean 
a section of the B842 will be closed between 
approximately 9.30am – 11.00am on Monday 
14th December 2020. The section of the B842 
which will be closed is between Brackley and the 
Carradale substation as shown on the  
adjacent map.

Before travelling on the B842, the vehicle 
route is from Glasgow to Loch Lomond 
(A82), north to Crainlarich then Tyndrum, left 
onto the A85 to Dalmally, left onto A819 to 
Inveraray, onto A83, through Lochgilphead 
then Tarbert until it reaches Killean where it 
will turn left onto the Cross Kintyre Haul Road 
(XKHR). While travelling on these A roads the 
vehicle  will pull in at intervals to allow traffic 
to pass. The vehicle will travel over the XKHR 
from Killean to Brackley on Sunday 13/12/20 
and stop overnight at the road end (Brackley), 
where it will remain until the road closure is in 
place on the B842 on the morning of  
Monday 14/12/20.
 
We anticipate further road closures will be 
required over the coming months. We will 
contact you regarding these nearer the time.

Section of 
B842 to be 
closed

Helen Batey

Email: helen.batey@sse.com
Phone: 01925 800 833 / 07778 453 993

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact the Community Liaison Manager:

Further details about the project and the 
additional road closures are available to view 
on our website:

www.ssen-transmission.co.uk/projects/
carradale-substation/


